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25/10/2022  17:38:102022/3729/P OBJ David Stone I wish to object to the planning application, for the reasons given by others:

1. The planning application is not accurate, and should not be allowed to proceed until the inaccuracies have 

been expunged. Put another way, this is really a new opening, in a built up wall. 

2. The proposed Gothic archway is out of keeping with the surrounding buildings, none of which is in the 

Gothic style. Whilst there are Gothic buildings in Hampstead (technically, Gothic revival), they are not on or 

near Gayton Crescent. The proposal therefore has the look of Disneyland - an inappropriate fantasia which is 

completely out of proportion for this low garden wall. 

Counsel should require the wall to be returned to its previous state prior to the unlawful, unapproved work.
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